
 
Alderman Eric Sitkiewitz 
Mackenzie Reed, City Clerk/Deputy Treasurer  
City of Manitowoc 
900 Quay Street 
Manitowoc, WI 54220  
 
Dear Alderman Sitkiewitz and City Clerk Reed, 

Please accept this letter as my formal notice to seek re-appointment for a second term on 
the Manitowoc Public Utilities Commission. I was appointed in January 2023 with my 
current term expiring September 30th, 2025.  

For the past 3 years, I have graciously served the ratepayers of Manitowoc on the 
Commission and brought value to all stakeholders with my governance involvement I am 
charged in providing. This work has allowed the current operations to provide services 
effectively and efficiently and at an elevated level of customer service as proven in the 
reliability recognition and feedback from users. Also, commission oversight has helped 
support operations to ensure it is a highly effective employer.  

Over the past three years, I have used my relationships at all levels of government to 
continually educate our elected representatives on the importance of public power and 
services. In a fast-changing landscape, these relationships are critical for current and 
future operations to be sustainable and effective to the ratepayers.  

Lastly, Manitowoc Public Utilities has taken on leading edge innovations in alternative fuel 
sources to help improve our environment, costs, and sustainability. I have dedicated 
several hours to join my fellow commissioners in guiding the organization in evaluating 
these new opportunities and in which I would enjoy the opportunity to continue through 
another appointment. and please let me know if you or anyone has questions for me.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Scott McMeans  
5160 Expo Drive 
Manitowoc, WI, 54220 


